
Subject: St Albans Potential Primary School Sites Date: Jan 2017

Childrens Services have considered the shortlisted primary school sites listed in the Vincent and

Gorbing reports and ranked them in relation to the existing known area of need from new housing

around London Road / St Albans station (as per the maps used in the previous PPC presentation).

Considering distance from the proposed developments to school, sustainable travel and trying to

capture as much of the development as possible, the sites would be ranked as follows:

1. WSE13 (Verulam Golf Club)
2. WE6 (Foxcroft)
3. WSE7 (Cottonmill Lane)
4. WNW10 (Ariston)
5. O22 (Batchwood)
6. O14 (Birklands)


